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20th March 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

I just wanted to update you with the current picture. As per the government advice we are fully committed 
to supporting our community to the best of our ability. We have been putting plans in place moving forward. 
As advised by the government, ‘every child who can be safely cared for at home should be,’ and we sincerely 
thank parents for supporting our community in this way. We will do all we can to stay open for the children 
of key workers (as defined this morning by the government) and children who are our most vulnerable.   
  
We will notify everyone with what this means to them by the close of college today. All of this of course has 
to be balanced against our ability to staff the college and maintain health and safety.  
  
If you want to get in touch to share any concerns, please don’t hesitate to do so via office@mgcollege.co.uk 
  

We will continue to update you as soon as we have any more information. Thank you for your incredible 

support at this difficult time.  

  
Best wishes 
  
Tom Smith  
Headteacher 
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